Dear All
We have arrived safely in Ushuaia and are due to board Ocean Diamond at 4pm this afternoon. It looks as if it is in dock as we look from our window. 
We travelled well, had a wonderful day in Tierra del Fuego National Park yesterday which was basically a 6 or 7 mile walk in the most beautiful forest you canimagine, by the sea, with snow capped mountains of Chile as a backdrop. We have seen black necked swans, chimangos up very close and lots of horses. We have eaten steak and king crab but last night's sea bass beat them all for me. It much have been huge! I had a fillet.
Many blessings have abounded and amazing meetings and re meetings have happened along the way.
I will try to send some pictures while we have hotel WiFi but then not possible from the boat.
Thanks for your love and interest in our travels. We have a wonderful world.
xxx
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